Distance Learning Advisory Committee
Minutes
October 7, 2008, 3:30 p.m.

Raburn Wing, Room 305

Chris Maynard called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

Members present: Paulette Alexander, Courtney Balentine, Tim Collins, Wendy Darby, Bruce Gordon, Sherri Hester, John McGee, Chris Maynard, Chair, Mark Puckett, Leigh Thompson, B.J. Wilson
Members absent: Larry Adams, Wanda Bradford, Debbie Chaffin, Katie Kinney, Linda Lewis, Stephen Putman, Anna Veal
1. The minutes from the last meeting (September 9, 2008) were approved.  
2.  B.J. Wilson reported on Distance Learning enrollment for summer and fall 2008. 

3.  Subcommittee Reports were given.
A. B.J. Wilson reported for the Conference Subcommittee.  Rooms have been reserved in Raburn and Keller Hall.  Breakfast and lunch will be served at the conference. John McGee is working on an expanded conference website that will allow proposals to be submitted online. 
B. Tim Collins gave a report from the Program Subcommittee and shared preliminary program ideas. The full committee discussed the goals of the conference and the intended audience for the conference.  By consensus the full committee agreed that the framework proposed by the Program Subcommittee was acceptable and the conference would be intended for UNA faculty, with the provision that the subcommittee could bring in selected speakers from outside the university. The Program Subcommittee will move forward with the call for proposals and circulate a draft via email to the rest of the committee. 
C. John McGee reported for the Vendor Subcommittee.  He has been in contact with Tegrity and plans to contact representatives from Prentice Hall and Blackboard. He will report to the full committee via email with updates. 
4. Chris Maynard reported on the Provost’s mandate on conducting a feasibility study/report on DL offerings at UNA. He asked for volunteers to serve on a subcommittee to work on this task.  Chris Maynard will chair the subcommittee. Other members of the subcommittee are Paulette Alexander and Sherri Hester. The committee is charged with  reviewing UNA course offerings and identifying areas for potential growth. The focus of the study will be courses within the General Education Requirement areas. The subcommittee will also look at other universities and identify strategies that could be used at UNA to implement offerings in under-represented courses. 
5. Other Business:  John McGee reported that the university’s contract with Blackboard will be up in one year.  He asked the committee to consider evaluating other Course Management Systems. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Thompson

